
is the lead organization for The Homewood Early Learning Hub & Family Center.               tryingtogether.org

The Parent Advisory Committee (PAC) is a group of 
parents, grandparents, and child care providers that 
provide input to The Homewood Early Learning Hub & 
Family Center on designing programs and services that 
meet the needs of families. 

Meeting every fourth Thursday 
6:00 p.m. 
7219 Kelly Street, Pittsburgh, PA 15208

For more information,  
please visit

https://tryingtogether.org/
community-resources/hub-
and-family-center/

Contact

Toni Beasley 
toni@tryingtogether.org

Parent Advisory Committee
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